
POSTGRADUATE
WORKSHOP &  

URBAN FIELD TRIP
Agri-food XXV: Celebrating 25 years of the AFRN -Past, present & future

A U S T R A L A S I A N  A G R I - F O O D  R E S E A R C H  N E T W O R K

F R I D A Y  3 0  N O V  &
S A T U R D A Y  1  D E C

This pre-conference
workshop and field
trip is is open to all
postgraduate students
and early career
researchers. 

Cost: $60 

Hosted by the Global
Change Institute and
School of Social
Science, UQ 

APPLICATIONS DUE
31 AUGUST 2018 

WELCOME TO AGRI-FOOD XXV
As part of the 25th annual Agri-food Research Network
conference, we will be holding a pre-conference
workshop and field trip for postgraduate students and
Early Career Researchers. The workshop will give us a
chance to get to know each other ahead of the
conference, as well as provide a space for us to discuss
emerging challenges in agri-food research and workshop
ideas with experienced academics. The half-day field
trip will provide further opportunities for networking
ahead of the main conference. 

Organised by Zannie Langford and James Boafo, School
of Social Science,  The University of Queensland. 

Interested participants should direct all queries, and
submit their application, to Zannie Langford 
a.langford3@uq.edu.au 



Pre-conference workshop 
9.30am - 5pm 
GCI (Bld 20), UQ St Lucia

F R I D A Y  3 0  N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 8

* Bring together postgraduate students and ECRs to 
build connections with fellow researchers across 
disciplines and study areas; 

* Discuss emerging challenges in agrifood research and 
workshop ideas for future and current research; and 

*Consider the role of our research network in and 
outside of academia. 

As early career agri-food scholars, this workshop will 
focus on the “future” of agri-food studies: emerging 
themes, theories and methods and critical engagement 
with the role of our work in and outside of academia. The 
programme will include activities to get to know each 
other, as well as three workshop sessions themed around 
power and inequality in food systems, food systems and 
the interconnectedness of global changes, and applied 
“action” research for translating academic work into 
practice. Sessions will be facilitated by leading food 
systems practitioners and academics, including Shalmali 
Guttal from Focus on the Global South and Professor John 
Ingram from U. Oxford. 

APPLICATION 
Please email Zannie Langford by 31 August with the 
following information: 

1. Name; University; Position (PhD or Masters Student, 
ECR); Email Address 
2. Please introduce yourself with a brief statement of 
your background (<100 words) 
3. Describe your research interests (<200 words) 
4. Describe why you wish to attend the workshop and 
any particular topics you would like to cover (<200 wds) 

REGISTRATION 
Once your application is approved, you must register and 
pay via the conference website by 31 OCT.  
https://social-science.uq.edu.au/Agri-foodXXV-2018 

The workshop aims to:

We will take an urban field trip in 
the morning, ahead of our 
conference field trip on Sunday. 

We will meet at the University of 
Queensland and take transport 
from there. Please bring a hat, 
water and money for lunch (this is 
not included in the cost). 

Postgraduate 
field trip 
9.30 am - noon 
Meet at UQ 
St Lucia campus

S A T U R D A Y  1  D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 8


